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Newsletter March 2019
Thank you for your continued support of Leicester’s Homelessness Charter. Since the launch people have been very busy in a variety of ways, some of which are outlined below. Many pledged members are part of the Action Groups, but we aim to be in touch shortly with others to explore further how they see their pledge outworking. As we develop there will be further ‘asks’. Please do contact us if you have anything to say, ask or suggest.

[image: ]Management & structure
We have five action groups: Accommodation; Community Engagement & Fundraising; Education, Employment and Training; Migration & Destitution; Wellbeing. All of these have now met at least twice and have already established priorities for this year.

The Management Group meets regularly and a formal structure has been established. Membership of this comprises the Action Group leaders, representation from Business, the Police and the Council. We are in the process of establishing an Oversight Board. Charter members are more than welcome to ask for more detail on all of this – when we have a website it will, of course, be published. 

[image: ]Current priorities
Access to housing – it is clear that a good variety of accommodation options is necessary in order to meet differing needs, and that affordable housing is scarce. We are working out how best to address these issues. In particular, we are exploring better safety nets for people leaving hospital or prison, and looking at access to accommodation services. 

Joined up support services –what do we already have, what do we need and what are the barriers? We are working on maximising take-up of existing services through better signposting and a truly comprehensive map of what is available.

Tackling destitution – there are people on our streets who have no recourse to public funding. We already have quite a detailed action plan, to support those who need help into accommodation and work, and to support those who are unable because of frailty. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Communication – many people are confused around the issues of homelessness, rough sleeping, begging and other vulnerabilities.  We are working on a strategy better to inform all who share our concerns on what the issues are and how they can best help. This will include a facility for diverted giving with contactless donation points in the City Centre. 

Community involvement and participation – the Management Group now has representation from the business world and we are beginning to engage with others. One current priority is to establish a social media presence and a website (see below for help needed). This will enable us to reach out to the general public. 
 (
HELP NEEDED
Someone to design our website (we know what we need!)
A sponsor for the design and/or hosting of the website
So
meone to launch and develop a social media presence for the Charter
)
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